
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
June 28, 2022 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire have            
been invited and may attend the Rededication Ceremony in McDonough Park 800 Centre St. 
Eau Claire, Wisconsin, beginning at 12:00 pm on Monday, July 11, 2022.  Those attending will 
be participating the dedication of McDonough Park to an Active Aging and Intergenerational 
Park.    
 
  

Steve Plaza 
Park Manager 
 
c: News Media 

City Clerk 
 


